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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

Welcome to the last awesome week at Broken Hill Public School for 

2017. 

 

Classes certainly had a very enjoyable Party Day yesterday. It is 

always fantastic to see the Broken Hill tradition of Party Boxes each 

year. They looked great. 

 

At the end of this week we say some sad farewells to Central family 

members. Goodbye to Miss Harris and Miss Johnson. You will both be 

greatly missed at Broken Hill Public and hope you come back to visit. 

Thank you for all you have done for the children, families and staff at 

Broken Hill Public School. 

 

Gold Awards  

Congratulations to all children who received Gold Awards this year. 

We were able to recognise all those gold awardees last Thursday 

with a movie and snacks at the ‘Central Cinema’ in our hall. I am so 

thrilled to see so many students putting in the effort to attend school, 

follow the school rules and expectations. We hope to see even more 

students receiving gold next year. Well done! 

 

Central Citizen 

We also recognised those students who have gone above and 

beyond and have received their Central Citizen Awards. The 

children were treated to lunch at Thyme on Argent. 71 of our 

students received this award as recognition of their attendance, 

effort, behaviour and involvement in school and community 

functions and activities throughout the year. Congratulations and 

well done to our Central Citizens. 

 

Years 6 Farewell Dinner 

Tonight we will farewell our Year 6’s at their dinner. Thank you to, Mr 

Jones, Miss Johnson, Mr Dougherty and all the other staff for their 

organising. We wish our Year 6 all the very best as they head off on 

the next chapter of their learning. 

 
 

 

From the Principal 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

Tuesday, 12
th
 December 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 

Friday, 15
th
 December 

Last day of school 

 

Tuesday, 6
th
 February 2018 

First day of school  

Years 1 to 6 

 

Thursday, 8
th
 February 

2018 

First day of school for 

Kindergarten 

 

Monday, 12
th
 February 

2018 

First day of School for 

PRESCHOOL 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!! 
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PSSA Barrier Blues Awards 

What a year for Broken Hill Public School Sport. At Presentation Day we recognised the 

achievements of 7 of our students who have represented Barrier at State Carnivals for the Primary 

Schools Sporting Association (PSSA).  

 

Congratulations to Tasman Guest who was nominated for the Geoff Goulding Barrier Spirit Award.   

 

Congratulations also to Dwight Chestnut who received a Barrier President’s Commendation for his 

efforts and achievements at the PSSA Cricket Carnival this year as well as a Barrier Achievement 

Award for representing Barrier on four occasions during his time in Primary School Awesome! 

 

Well done Tasman and Dwight.  

 

A very big thank you to the whole school community for a terrific 2017 and we look forward to 

seeing everyone in 2018. Remember - I Am, You Are, We Are, AWESOME! 

 

Merry Christmas to all and a safe and enjoyable school break.  

 

Yours in Education 

 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

    KP – Rohan Pillai, Sabah Goss 
1G – Harvey Williams, Dakota Edwards 

1/2Z – Jackson Learmonth, Nadia Wilkins 
3/4P – Emma Johnson 

4/5H – Taya Standley, Ruby Martin, Lilly Bond 
5/6J – Jayden Brennan-Beggs, Ashlee Fairholm 

5/6D – Ashtyn Nancarrow, Blaine Campbell 

 

 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Indigo Level. 
  

4/5H Carlos Guerrero-Hunt 
 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Violet Level. 
  

4/5H Brianna Ralph 
 

Congratulations also to the following students who have achieved their POT OF GOLD. 
  

1/2Z Deklan Hanford, Jordan Hicks, Payton Doyle 

2/3T Mitchell French 

3/4P Kayden Hanford 

4/5H Charlize Cattermole 

5/6J Ethan Doyle, Shayna Renton 

 


